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4 Vallées open to skiers until 18 April

The resorts of Verbier, Nendaz, Veysonnaz, Thyon, La Tzoumaz and Bruson are preparing to close a
less than normal winter season that has been significantly impacted in terms of visitor numbers.
Nevertheless, while complying with strict safety measures, the operators of Switzerland’s largest ski
area were thrilled to have had the opportunity to host internationally renowned sporting events such as
the ski cross and snowboard cross world cup finals in Veysonnaz, Nendaz Freeride, the final of the
Freeride World Tour Xtreme Verbier, and the Telemark World Cup finals in Thyon.

At the end of March, 4 Vallées is still offering customers outstanding snow conditions, which can be
enjoyed until mid-April. More precisely, the Printse sector (Nendaz-Veysonnaz-Thyon) will close as
planned at the end of the Easter holidays on 11 April. The sectors of Verbier and La Tzoumaz, as well
as the 4 Vallées connections and the Mont-Fort sector, will close their doors on Sunday, 18 April. This
closure, initially scheduled for 25 April, has been brought forward slightly due to the exceptional
circumstances we are currently experiencing. 4 Vallées will, however, continue to operate services from
Verbier for participants in the Haute Route between 18 and 25 April.

Despite these uncertain times, 4 Vallées are pleased and satisfied to have kept the ski area open
throughout the season, starting as early as the end of October. Thanks to everyone’s efforts and their
involvement in complying with all of the measures in place, the season as a whole has been a success.
4 Vallées would like to take the opportunity to thank their visitors for their loyalty throughout the season
by giving them the chance to try out the world’s highest zip line at Mont-Fort (3,330 metres in altitude)
for half price during the season’s closing week (descents can be booked online at mont4zipline.ch).

Finally, the ski lift operators from the different resorts are looking forward to seeing customers again in

the summer and next season, which will exceptionally end on Sunday, 1 May 2022 (due to the Patrouille
des Glaciers).
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